
Senator, 

 

All ballots must have a QR code or barcode number on it. This will greatly reduce any copying 

of ballots.  

 

All electronic ballot images taken by the ballot machine are open to the public record.  

 

All envelopes and ballots must be kept for the two years.  

 

No forced mail in ballots. All absentee ballots must have a copy of a state ID with them.  

 

In person voting cannot be stopped by an EO! 

 

Thank you, 

 

--  

Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


